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Grand Knight’s Message:
The Respect Life Program begins anew each year on Respect Life

Sunday, the first Sunday in October. In support of Respect for Life, prolife
cards were distributed at all Masses to end abortion. Thank you to all the
brothers that distributed the cards.

On October 4th, the church celebrated its 60th anniversary. The event
was held at North Ritz where everyone was able to celebrate.

On October 11th, the 4th degree (Degree of Patriotism) was held at the
Melville Marriott. 4 brothers received their 4th degree - Dom Sala, Lou
Imbroto, Charlie Josten, and Bob Massi. Congratulations everyone! Thank you
Anthony Pierno, Neil DeRosa, and Anthony Corrente who did a great job in
the hospitality suite serving the Knights and guests lunch and beverages. It was
a great day had by all. Please remember to thank a Veteran for his service.
Veterans Day is November 11th.

C&B books were sold at all masses on October 25th. All the books in our
possession have been sold. Thank-you to everyone who purchased a book and a
special Thank You to Neil Derosa for being that at all the masses and selling
them.

The month of November is quickly approaching. Lots of things
happening! November 1st there will be a Mass for the Deceased Brothers.
There will be a quick light repast to follow in Madonna Hall. Please come out
in honor of our deceased brothers.

On Sunday November 8th we are having a “BOYS KNIGHT OUT” in
honor of PGK Neil Derosa for all the hard work and effort he did and
continues to do for our Council. It will be at 6:45pm at the Main Event in
Farmingdale. There is still time if you would like to go please get in contact
with Jim Albert,PGK, FDD. The Knights are hosting a Recruitment Blitz on
November 14th and 15th at all the masses. All Brothers please wear your Jackets
and let’s show some unity trying to get some more members to join our order.
Remember recruitment is everyone’s responsibility. It can take just a
handshake and a quick conversation about our council that can help them
choose to join us.

Erica and I would like to wish all Brother Knights and their families a
very Happy Thanksgiving!

Fraternally,
Grand Knight Dominick Sala



The “Pius Knights” Newsletter has been “Crowned“ Best in Nassau five consecutive years 2010-2015 Page 2

New Haven CT.

Supreme
News

www.kofc.org

Our Knights worked
with event organizers in
Washington, New York and
Philadelphia for months to help
offer the Holy Father a fitting
welcome in each location. In
total, more than 1,000 Knights
are volunteering at events
throughout the pope's visit,
and the Order's financial
support exceeded $3 million.

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

The Nassau Chapter is all 49

Councils in Nassau County coming

together to raise money and give it

to the needy. It is raising money for

“Ultrasound” machines, “Coats for

Kids”, and much more. The next

meeting will be at Joseph Barry

November 20th at 8:00PM. Always

a 50/50 & Repast.

JOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
November 1st MEMORIAL MASS - ALL SAINTS DAY 8:30AM MASS
November 3RD ELECTION DAY “VOTE CATHOLIC” “Vote Pro-Life”
November 5th Officer’s Meeting THURSDAY 8:00PM Room#1
November 12th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
November 14th-15th RECRUITMENT BLITZ ALL MASSES
November 20TH Chapter Meeting Thursday 8:00PM Joseph Barry Council
November 21st CHRISTMAS TREE TRIMMING AND CLEAN-UP PREP
November 22nd C & B BOWLING MASSAPEQUA BOWLING ALLEYS
November 26th HAPPY THANKSGIVING APPLES ARE DISTRIBUTED

November 30th Nassau Conference Meeting ST MARY’S /MARIS STELLA 8:PM

New York State Council

Knights of Columbus

359 Route 111 Bldg 1, Suite 2

Smithtown, N.Y. 11787

Office: 631-366-3787/ 3788

Our State Deputy is

Robert Weitzman



The “Pius Knights” Newsletter has been “Crowned“ Best in Nassau five consecutive years 2010-2015 Page 3

1961-1978: Into the Mainstream

The early 1960s marked a period of transformation and upheaval for the Church and society, as
the Second Vatican Council convened and the civil rights movement emerged in full force.
Both the universal call to holiness and the call for dialogue and justice in civic life found open
ears in the Knights of Columbus. By embracing the challenge of authentic ecclesial and societal
reform, while remaining faithful to timeless truths and traditional values, the Knights
transcended the political divide.

At the 1966 Supreme Convention, Supreme Knight John W. McDevitt said it was time to see
the Order as more than just “a fortress” for its members in a world hostile to the Catholic faith.
In revising its admission policies and supporting a number of social justice initiatives, the Order
took positive steps to eliminate racial discrimination within its ranks and in society at large.
Recognizing the potential to share the Gospel through modern technology, the Knights also
began a long history of support for the Church’s social communications initiatives, providing a
shortwave transmitter for the Vatican radio station and funding the Vatican’s satellite “uplink”
transmissions for worldwide broadcasts.

During this time, the Order’s insurance program also began a period of dramatic growth. The
amount of insurance in force tripled from $1 billion to $3 billion from 1960 to 1975. And in
1969, the Knights built its seventh national headquarters, its current location, to better serve the
Order’s members and their families.

Part #15 In A Series
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Veterans Day
is November 11th

Thank a Veteran for
his service to

Country and preserving
our many freedoms.

VOTE!
Louis Gallo November 24th , 1997

Anthony Marchessano November 9, 1998
William Tebo November 3rd, 2000
Robert Laibach November 30th 2002
Richard Stewart November 5th 2003
Frank’Bud” Reynolds November 7th 2003
John T. Mulry November 4th 2010
Frank T. Motta November 28th 2010

“KNIGHTS IN NEED”
Sal Mascolo, PGK,
Larry Herbst,
Walter Priestly,
Mario Saraceno,
John Heilig,
John Mazolla
Sal Manziella
Artie Venezia
Don Dickinson
Frank LaBarbera

Please pray for

our Brothers so

they may return

to us in good

health.

Happy Birthday to: Bill

Bullwinkel 11/9, Tom Hoefling 11/11,
Larry Herbst 11/16, Josephine La
Barbera 11/17,
Salvatore Mascolo 11/21, Tom Reilly
11/20, Michael Pastier 11/22



The “Pius Knights” Newsletter has been “Crowned“ Best in Nassau five consecutive years 2010-2015 Page 5

Knights of Columbus ORDER - WIDE
CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING CEREMONY

“LIGHT UP FOR CHRIST”
TUESDAY DECEMBER 1st

ST. PIUS X CHURCH PARKING LOT
7:45PM*

Christmas Tree Chairman
Trustee Robert Jurik

*Weather Permitting times may change

NOVEMBER 21ST

COME DOWN TO

PERFORM THE CLEAN-UP

AND PREP FOR LIGHTING

Congratulations To the following new 4th Degree:
GK Dominic Sala Rec Sec. Charlie Josten

Outside Guard Robert Masi Louis Imbroto

4th
DEGREE

The Nassau County Chapter Ball will be

held on Saturday April 16th 2016

“O’Connell Gardens” Catering Hall in

Oceanside, N.Y.

SUPPORT YOUR CHAPTER

Tickets to the Ball $70.00 per person.

Available through Jim Albert, PGK,FDD
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THANKS TO ALL
WHO SHOWED UP
FOR THE “STAND-UP”
FOR LIFE ON ROUTE
110 AND JERICHO
TURNPIKE.

WARDEN BILL
BULLWINKEL
REPORTED ON THE
EVENT TO THE
COUNCIL AT THE LAST
COUNCIL BUSINESS
MEETING.

Our Insurance

Agent is:

Luis Ramos
Field Agent :

516-220-0857

What sets the Knights of Columbus apart from

other organizations?

Not only is it the largest Catholic fraternal service

organization in the

world, we’re dedicated to providing charitable

services, promoting

Catholic education and actively defending Catholicism.

It is also a mutual insurance company.

St. Pius X Council
Columbiettes

ARE LOOKING FOR
ADDITIONAL

MEMBERS

TO JOIN CALL:
Susan Corrente at:

516-390-8642
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JOIN US for
a“Remembrance of

our Council Brothers”
who have gone before
us!
Sunday November 1st 8:30AM

Mass followed by a repast in

Madonna Hall of cake and

coffee. It’s Sunday – Your’

going to Mass – Why not come

to the 8:30 and pay your

respects to those men who

served the “Knights” and now

sleep in Christ!

#10332

Saturday & Sunday
November 14th and 15th

All St. Pius X Church Masses

All Council Members
Please wear your Council

Shirts & Jackets!
Ask a friend to JOIN US!

St. Pius X Council comes together for PGK

Neil DeRosa just to say Thank-You for your two

successful years as our Grand Knight. If you

would like to attend last minute seating is still

available. Please call Jim Albert, PGK, FDD at 516-

315-9258 or H 516-293-4685 or e-mail

ddjra13@gmail.com

6:45PM
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THE NEXT NASSAU CONFERENCE MEETING WILL BE

MONDY NOVEMBER 30TH AT ST.MARY’S /MARIS

STELLA COUINCIL LYNBROOK, N.Y. 8:00PM

Two Eskimos sitting in a

kayak were chilly, so they lit

a fire in the craft. Not

surprisingly it sank, proving

once again that you can't

have your kayak and heat it

too.

Heads up St Pius X

Council Members!
Next Month is our back to back

events. The “Breakfast with

Santa” and “Christmas Party “

will need manpower for set-up

prep, and clean-up. Please

allow some of your time to

come down and assist

your “Brothers”

in making

them both a

success.

Thank-You for
your help!

AFTER MASS

C & B
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